
2020 Illinois Junior Angus Field Day 
 
PLEASE READ THIS ENTIRE LETTER CAREFULLY, THERE ARE SIGNIFICANT CHANGES 
TO THIS YEAR'S SHOW 
 
In these times of uncertainty and anticipation, the Illinois Junior Angus Association and Central 
Illinois Angus Association have been working diligently to ensure the health and safety of our 
Angus family and the Bloomington community. We hope that our Angus family and exhibitors 
recognize that the Coronavirus precautions are evolving and will continue to adapt to these 
changes. We have every intention to proceed with hosting our preview show July 2-4th. The 
Illinois Junior Angus Association Board of Directors and Advisors have made the following 
decisions and changes to the schedule regarding the IJAA Field Day to host a safe, healthy and 
efficient show.  
 
 
Thursday, July 2nd 
 

● 12:00-2:00 p.m.:​ Check-in will be between 12:00-2:00 p.m. 
 
Friday, July 3rd 
 

● 9:00 a.m.:​ The Central Illinois Angus Show will begin at 9:00 a.m. The CIAA Board has 
not yet made a decision on whether this show will be a no fit show but will keep you all 
posted as time comes. 

● Following the show, we will have the showmanship contest for ​ALL ​Juniors who choose 
to participate.  

 
Saturday, July 4th 
 

● 7:00-8:00 a.m.:​ For anyone who chooses to only attend the Illinois Junior Angus Show, 
we are allowing late check-in from 7:00-8:00 a.m.  

● 9:00 a.m.:​ The show will begin. ​THIS IS A NO FIT SHOW. 
● After you are finished showing you may load up and leave. Please be respectful of the 

individuals around you who may still be showing and please pick up around your stalls to 
make clean up easier on the clean up crew.  

 
FACTS ABOUT THE SHOW: 

● You can find the entry form Online at ​www.illinoisangus.com 
● There ​will not​ be entry fees this year and no premiums will be given. Keep in mind, your 

Lifetime membership dues ​will still​ need to be paid. You can pay these at check-in! 
● No late entries will be accepted.​ Entries are due on ​June 26th​ to show secretary, 

Emily Brooks.  

http://www.illinoisangus.com/


● There will be a​ Covid 19 Agreement ​that you will need to carefully read through and a 
Waiver​ online with the entry form. ​Please sign this waiver and turn it in at check-in​. If 
you forget to bring this form, we will have extra forms available at check in and will 
require it to be signed.  

● Bleachers WILL NOT be provided at the show.  
● We WILL NOT be having hotel blocks this year. You shouldn’t have any issues getting a 

hotel room as there are no other events planned in the area for the weekend. 
● The show WILL NOT be broadcasted live.  
● There WILL NOT be a fitting contest, pizza party, game night, or junior meeting this year.  

 
For any questions or concerns, please contact one of the Junior Board Members or 

Advisors.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in Bloomington for another great Preview Show! Please 
keep in mind that we are working under different conditions this year and we appreciate your 
patience, cooperation and understanding that the decisions we have made were made to keep 
you and your family safe and to be able to have a show with some normalcy in all of our lives! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Illinois Junior Angus Board and Advisors 
 
 
 
 


